
From: Rep. Andy Josephson
To: Thomas Atkinson
Subject: FW: Emailing - HB93 LEtter of Support from Ron Jordan.pdf
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 10:23:11 AM
Attachments: HB93 LEtter of Support from Ron Jordan.pdf
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From: Goosehangar [mailto:goose703@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 7:37 PM
To: Rep. Andy Josephson <Rep.Andy.Josephson@akleg.gov>
Cc: Rep. Gary Knopp <Rep.Gary.Knopp@akleg.gov>; Rep. Chris Tuck <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>; Erick Cordero
Giorgana <Erick.CorderoGiorgana@akleg.gov>
Subject: Emailing - HB93 LEtter of Support from Ron Jordan.pdf
 
Rep. Josephson
 
I am a member of the Old Seward/ Ocean View Community Council Railroad Committee which was
initiated to study the  issues prompting HB93. Following this study the CC passed a resolution asking for
assistance from elected officials regarding the ARRC easement . The Taku/ Campbell CC has passed a
similar resolution which is found below.  
 
This issue affects1200 private property owners and families.
 
The reason for this email is to indicate that the email below seems to have your email address wrong and
we want you to know about the Taku/Campbell CC Resolution.
 
HB 93 is a small step and we hope that it will gain your support.  Erick at Rep. Kopp’s office has all info
referred to above and we believe that the best process would be to allow Erick to act as “ring master” for
the information on this issue.  Please rely on him for information.
 
However, If you wish to call or otherwise communicate with me my number is 345-3981 or 229-4698 in
Anchorage.
 
As an aside, you folks down there have a tough and thankless job.  You have our support in making
decisions that work for all of us.
 
John Pletcher 
13608 Jarvi Dr.
 
Anchorage. ak 99515
 
 
OSOVCC Resolution: precedes HB93 but the major concepts of HB93 are found there.
 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/h6o55xwejjvx64c/OSOVCC%20Resolution%20%236%20Final%20AKRR.pdf?
dl=0
 
 
Taku/Cambell Resolution in support
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https://www.dropbox.com/s/h6o55xwejjvx64c/OSOVCC%20Resolution%20%236%20Final%20AKRR.pdf?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/h6o55xwejjvx64c/OSOVCC%20Resolution%20%236%20Final%20AKRR.pdf?dl=0



From: Ronald Jordan <akrljordan@hotmail.com> 
Date: February 5, 2017 at 7:12:33 PM PST 
To: "Rep.Gary.Knopp@akleg.gov" <Rep.Gary.Knopp@akleg.gov> 
Cc: "Rep. Chris Tuck" <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>, "Rep.Andy.Jophson@akleg.gov" 
<Rep.Andy.Jophson@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB 93 AK Railroad Right of Way 


 


Rep. Knopp 


         The Taku Campbell Community Council fully supports this bill that you have presented on behalf of your 
community. Our Community Council has meet with members in the past two to three years over this issue of 
access to the property that they own and have used over the past 30 to 50 years or more.  


          The newer actions of the Alaska Railroad of charging for the usage of property was free to use in the past 
is not an issue. What we are getting is A safety issue by the Railroad. But if you the property owner pay us we 
will over look you and you can plant you trees or garden or whatever. 


         The Taku Campbell Community Council  area is split in half by the Railroad and the members and the 
home owners, and business within the council are affected by the Railroad and its actions. 


 


Sincerely 


Ron Jordan, Chair Taku Campbell CC 


907-952-9522 


Sent from Outlook 
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